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Subject:

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

To members of the Common Council,

Please accept this email of as written public comment of support of 22-0636: AN ORDINANCE to create
Sec. 32-191 of the Code of Ordinances of the City of La Crosse prohibiting Conversion Therapy.

Conversion therapy is an inhumane and backwards practice. It is detrimental to the mental,
emotional, and physical health of LBGTQ+ people, especially the youth that are targeted. That is why

is believe it has no place in the city of La Crosse. Therefore, | believe it is vital that you vote in
support of this ordinance.

Thank you,
Gerrit Minnema



